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On behalf of our owners, directors, myself & the entire Harvest team, I would like to 

sincerely thank you for your loyal and dedicated support during the 2022 golf 

season. Poor spring climatic conditions delayed opening by five days and were 

followed by abnormally cool and wet conditions. From the beginning of July, 

weather conditions may have been the best we have experienced since inspection. I 

am pleased to report that membership participation was high, reaching 65% of 

overall play. 

 

After experiencing less than steller course conditions in spring 2021, overall 

conditioning in 2022 was excellent all season long, drawing many favourable 

comments from members and guests alike. With all evidence from the current 

conditioning moving into the winter months, spring 2023 will be equally as good. As 

today is the first official day of the off-season, many on-course and 

maintenance/clubhouse projects are already underway and may be ongoing for the 

next couple of weeks. This is to ensure your maximum enjoyment on the opening 

day scheduled for March 17th. Looking ahead, we firmly believe that 2023 will be 

another successful season.  

 

Let me take this opportunity to wish you a safe and enjoyable winter season. See 

you all in March 2023. 

 

Thank you for being a part of The Harvest Golf Club. 

 

Warmest Regards, 

Gilles Dufort 

General Manager/Executive Golf Professional 

The Harvest Golf Club LTD. 
  

 


